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Your ref:  

Our ref: DIS1/P1610 

Date:            5th January 2021 
 

 
Dear Mr Urbanowicz 
 
Re: NP/DIS/1220/1202 
 
Discharge of Condition 3 on NP/HPK/0420/0328, Listed Building Consent for the 
temporary removal of the existing gateposts to facilitate access and to protect the assets 
during the work at Edale Road, Edale. 
 
I refer to the details submitted 18 December 2020, regarding condition 3, and further 
clarifications received by email 4 January 2021.   
 
Condition 3 required the submission of a detailed construction and recording methodology 
(including: methodology for carrying out photographic and drawn recording; dismantling, storage 
and reinstatement; and timescales) for written approval before any works were carried out.   
 
The plans, drawings and methodology statement which were submitted have been considered by 
the Authority’s Conservation Officer, as have the further clarifications provided, and they are 
satisfied that the details submitted are acceptable.   
 
Condition 3 can therefore be considered partly discharged, and will be considered fully  
discharged at such time as the works have been completed in accordance with the details 
provided.  A photograph of the reinstated gate posts would be appreciated at that time. 
 
The works must now proceed in accordance with the approved plans and the remaining 
conditions attached to NP/HPK/0420/0328. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
John Keeley 
Planning Manager (North Area) 
Development Management 


